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BOOK WEEK COMPETITIONS
GUESS HOW MANY PAGES IN THE 
BOOK COMPETITION
The Book had 521 pages. Congratulations Nicholas from 
Room 18 who guessed 522 pages and runner up Matthew 
also from Room 18, who guessed 527 pages. Both received 
a book prize.

READING BINGO
Well done to all students who participated in the Book 
Week Reading Bingo, all received a book prize.

DREAM JARS
Come to the library to see the Splendiferous Dream Jars 
created by students and staff. All students who contributed 
to the display received a book prize.
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WHOLE SCHOOL SHOWCASE: 

  
11.45 Friday 9 September 
Adam Road Assembly Area 

 
 Featuring:  

 
Unique and entertaining acts selected from the auditions 

Year 6 Band 
Junior Choir 
Senior Choir 

 
 

Note:  Those students performing will have received a 
letter containing information about the show. 

As part of our Book Week celebrations Mrs 
Gaetke and Mrs Stewart read to Kindergarten 
students and families at our Better Beginnings 
Family Literacy morning. Better Beginnings, 
sponsored by the State Library of WA promotes 
and encourages the wonderful and very important 
experience of sharing books and stories. Better 
Beginnings supports parents in reading to children 
so that they build the early literacy skills they need 
to become good readers and succeed at school. 
Each Kindergarten student received a special gift of 
a pack which included a picture book, library bag 
and various activities to do with their parents and 
carers. By participating in the programme Adam 
Road Primary School students are able to access 
a special range of fantastic books and resources 
available at local Public Libraries.

For more information, free resources and activities 
on the Better Beginning Program you can go to 

http://www.better-beginnings.com.au/

BETTER BEGINNINGS STORY TIME PRESENTATION

http://www.better-beginnings.com.au/
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Please follow us on our Facebook page Adam Road Primary P & C Association Inc. 

Family Picnic 
We had the biggest canteen day for our family picnic last week with a whopping 180 
lunch items over 80 family orders.

Thank you to Pauline, CC and Kylie for your mammoth effort on the day and to Siti for the work prior to the event. 
Thank you to the extra helpers handing out bags so that families could go enjoy the picnic in the beautiful sunshine.

Thank you to the amazing Adam Road PS staff for a wonderful event for Book Week. Everyone looked fabulous in 
their costumes and it was wonderful to see everyone together in the centre circle and around the playground.

What a wonderful school community we have.



www.adamroad.wa.edu.au

Tolerance Resilience Respect Endeavour Responsibility

5

BOOK CLUB ISSUE 6 ORDERS 
ARE DUE FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 9
Every child deserves access to quality 
and affordable books, and Scholastic 
Book Club offers great prices with 
Value Books as low as $3 on every issue 
of Book Club.  

If you would like to browse the brochure online go 
to https://issuu.com/scholastic_australia/docs/bc_6-
22_web_issuu?fr=sMGRkZTM0NDU5MDI

To place an order and make your payment go to 
www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP.  You may also pay by 
cheque, please make payable to Scholastic and bring 
order forms with name, room number and cheque 
to the Library. 

No cash please - all orders placed must be pre-paid.

If you have any queries please contact Mrs Taylor in 
the Library.

Artwork  by Joseph  Room 11
Inspired by American abstract artist Janet Skates. 

https://issuu.com/scholastic_australia/docs/bc_6-22_web_issuu?fr=sMGRkZTM0NDU5MDI
https://issuu.com/scholastic_australia/docs/bc_6-22_web_issuu?fr=sMGRkZTM0NDU5MDI
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9  - 17th September

Celebrate the Culture,  

   food, and art of  

       japan 
      over 9 fun-filled 

     dayS in the 

      City of bunbury

@swfestivalofjapan

CBD STAMP RALLY     WORKSHOPS     DRUMMING

FOOD AND MARKET STALLS     TEA CEREMONIES

BONSAI    COSPLAY    MATSURI DAY   ARTISTS   MUSICIANS 

PERFORMANCES    FAMILY-FRIENDLY   LANTERN FESTIVAL 

WWW.SOUTHWESTFESTIVALOFJAPAN.COM.AU
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MSP  Photography  WA 
08 9240 8000 

admin.perth@msp.com.au 
PO  Box   2188   Warwick, WA  6024 

www.msp.com.au 
 
 

 

ONLINE ORDERING SYSTEM 
We recommend you add this to your Newsletter before photo day, to advise Parents/Guardians of ordering procedures 

Adam Road Primary School 

Your School Photos will be taken on:  

Tuesday 6 September 
2022 

Wednesday 7 September 
2022 

 
 

 
Class Photos/Portraits: 

 

• Every Student will have their photo taken, whether they are purchasing photos or not. 
 

• The school has chosen to use the online ordering system. Your child will be given an online ordering instruction slip and a unique 
student shootkey. 

 
• Log onto www.msp.com.au and follow the prompts to place your order. 

 
• If you lose your shootkey the school reception will have a copy to quote back to you. 

 

• The expiry date for online ordering is the Tuesday 13th of September 2022. Any orders received after this date will incur a $30.00 archive 
fee.  

 
• Spare envelopes (green) are available at school reception should you wish to pay via cash. 

 
 

Family Photos: 
 

• Envelopes can be obtained from Administration. 
 

• Family photos are taken each morning before school. 
 

• Please ensure that your family envelope and payment are handed to the Photographers on photo day. 
 

• If you do not have the correct money, we will provide any change needed when photos are delivered to school. 
 

• Family photos cannot be ordered online. 
 

• Once school has received photos, family photos will remain at reception for parents to collect. 
 
 

Please Note: 
Individual and Family Images are not available to view online for the Students’ Security. 
If for any reason you need to contact MSP regarding your child’s photos you will be asked to provide your child’s shootkey. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PHOTOGRAPHY PROMOTION PRINTING YEARBOOKS CAPTURING 
SCHOOL 
MOMENTS 
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PHOTOGRAPHY PROMOTION PRINTING YEARBOOKS CAPTURING 
SCHOOL 
MOMENTS 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – 2022
Adam Road Primary School will be holding School Photos on the 6 and 7 September. Students will get an 

individual and class photo taken. Please see the information on the envelopes. Don’t forget families may have 
their photos taken from 7:30am to 8:30am. If your surname starts with the letters A to M, please come on 

Tuesday 6 September and surnames N to Z on Wednesday 7 September. 

Tues 6 September Wed 7 September

Pre-Primary 1 Room 1

Pre-Primary 2 Kindergarten 2

Kindergarten 1 Room 3

Kindergarten 3 Room 7

Room 2 Room 18

Room 4 Room 19

Room 6 Graduation

Room 5 Room 21

Room 8 Room 13

Room 11

Room 12



Term 3 – Dates To Remember
WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

7 29 August 30 August 31 August
P&C Father’s Day 
stall and online 
raffle

1 September
P&C Father’s Day 
stall and online 
raffle

2 September
P&C Father’s Day 
stall and online 
raffle
ASSEMBLY

8 5 September 6 September
School Photos

7 September
School Photos

8 September 9 September

9 12 September 13 September 14 September 15 September 16 September
ASSEMBLY

Merit Certificates
Congratulations to the following students who have demonstrated progress, achievement or the 

upholding of our school values in order to receive a Merit Certificate.

This week’s assembly will be held at 2.15pm.
Adult visitors should socially distance where possible and may choose to wear a mask.

NB - There will not be a class performing at the assembly.

PRE-PRIMARY
PP1	 Matilda, Violet 
PP2	 Emanuella, Violet
YEAR 1
Room 1	 Michaela
Room 2	 Jack, Tayne
Room 3	 Aadvik, Jamie

YEAR 2
Room 4	 Blake
Room 5	 Kade, Mason
Room 6 	 Ace, Miesha
YEAR 3
Room 7	 Hannah
Room 8	 Abbey, Georgia
Room 11	 Jessie

YEAR 4
Room 11	 Misha-Rose
Room 12	 Henry, Willow
Room 13	 Leven
YEAR 5
Room 18 	 Aisyah, Chayce
YEAR 6
Room 19	 Amelia, Willow
Room 21	 Cohen, Mylie

Specialist Awards
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Art Award Recipient 
Year 6, Room 21 – Isabela

ART
AWARD Year 4, Room 13 – Charlotte

Year 5, Room 13 – Jeffrey
Year 5, Room 18 – Matilda
Year 6, Room 21 – Isabela



COMMUNITY NOTICES
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Help keep your child safe in the water.  
Enrol in VacSwim now for the summer  
2023 school holidays.

VacSwim enrolments 
now open

education.wa.edu.au/vacswim  
 

The clever kids program is a small group social-emotional wellbeing program 
designed for children with a diagnosis of dyslexia. It aims to improve the participants' 
self esteem, resilience and assertiveness, and to help them develop effective coping 
strategies, as research shows that these skills are linked to more positive outcomes 
for individuals with learning difficulties. 
 
TTeerrmm  33  SScchhooooll  HHoolliiddaayyss  CClleevveerr  KKiiddss  PPrrooggrraamm  ffoorr  YYeeaarr  33//44  ssttuuddeennttss  wwiitthh  DDyysslleexxiiaa  
When: Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th and Thursday 29th September 
Time:9am - 11.30am 
Cost: $400 includes all recourses 
Where: CWA Hall, 29 Russell Rd, Burekup 
 
TTeerrmm  33  SScchhooooll  HHoolliiddaayyss  CClleevveerr  KKiiddss  PPrrooggrraamm  ffoorr  YYeeaarr  55//66  ssttuuddeennttss  wwiitthh  DDyysslleexxiiaa  
When: Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th and Thursday 29th September 
Time: 1pm - 2.30pm 
Cost: $400 includes all resources 
Where: CWA Hall, 29 Russell Rd, Burekup 
 

BBooookkiinnggss  vviiaa  
lleeaarrnniinngglliitteerraaccyywwiitthhbbiiaannccaa@@ggmmaaiill..ccoomm  oorr  ccaallll  BBiiaannccaa  00442288  229911  777777  


